From: Spencer Shambray

To: Larry Vignola; Mark Collins; Kelly Schwartz; Dawn Mehler; Aaron Tauber
Subject: FW: RFP 2021-004 - Best and Final Offer Package
Date: Monday, May 3, 2021 2:47:43 PM

Please see the information below from WastePro confirming that the firm will not participate in the
BAFO opportunity. If you are keeping track or creating a spreadsheet of the price submission
information, please use WastePro’s initially submitted prices but utilize the submitted BAFO pricing
already forwarded you for Republic Services and Coastal Waste and Recycling.

Thanks.

Spencer L. Shambray, CPPB
Purchasing Manager

City of Margate

5790 Margate Boulevard
Margate, FL 33063

sshambray@margatefl.com
(954) 935-5341 Phone
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From: Tim Bowers <tbowers@wasteprousa.com>
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 2:42 PM

To: Spencer Shambray <sshambray@margatefl.com>
Cc: Russell Mackie <rmackie@wasteprousa.com>
Subject: RFP 2021-004 - Best and Final Offer Package

Dear Mr. Shambray,

Waste Pro of Florida, Inc. elects not to participate in the Best and Final Offer process.
Please accept our initially submitted RFP 2021-004 pricing as our offer.

Regards

Tim Bowers

Municipal Marketing

Waste Pro of Florida, Inc.

17302 Pines Boulevard

Pembroke Pines, FL 33029
mailto:tbowers@wasteprousa.com
305.970.1010 - Cell

954.967.4200 - Office


mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=D061F92CBE044DBBBDDDA40CB2642990-SSHAMBRAY
mailto:lvignola@margatefl.com
mailto:mcollins@margatefl.com
mailto:kschwartz@margatefl.com
mailto:dmehler@margatefl.com
mailto:atauber@margatefl.com
mailto:sshambray@margatefl.com
mailto:tbowers@wasteprousa.com

WASTE PRO

Caring For Qur Communities

From: Spencer Shambray <sshambray@margatefl.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 5:47 PM

To: Tim Bowers <tbowers@wasteprousa.com>
Subject: RFP 2021-004 - Best and Final Offer Package

Dear Proposer,

As indicated in a prior email communication sent on Monday, the City has elected to issue the
attached Best and Final Offer (BAFO) package to all three Proposers for our RFP 2021-004. The City
identified areas within each of the three submitted RFP responses that may indicate that specific
conditions/requirements related to the RFP were not taken into consideration. These areas were
revealed to Proposers by means of the questions that were provided for the upcoming interview
session. Therefore, due to the complexity of this solicitation and to ensure there is accuracy and
consistency amongst the submissions, this BAFO package has been issued. Participation in the BAFO
process is completely voluntary. If any Proposer elects not to participate in the BAFO process or fails
to submit a BAFO within the period and in the manner stipulated therein, that Proposer’s initially
submitted RFP 2021-004 pricing shall prevail and shall be final.

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions.

Spencer L. Shambray, CPPB
Purchasing Manager

City of Margate

5790 Margate Boulevard
Margate, FL 33063

sshambray@margatefl.com
(954) 935-5341 Phone
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Please Note: The City of Margate is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records.
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a
public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. All e-mail messages sent and received are captured by our
server and retained as public records.
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